From: <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Comments on 2016/0745/P have been received by the council.
Date: 15 March 2016 at 12:38:45 GMT

To:

My house, 22 Eton Avenue, is adjacent to the West Elevation of the former fire station. I
have two particular and one general concern.

1) the height of extensions to the West Elevation. I would object if their height
exceeds/overtops the dividing paling fence between our properties, and if brick different in
appearance from that existing is used.

2) The owners of the former first station are responsible for the paling fence referred to
above. I would object if they propose replacing it with any other material, or changing its
appearance. Also, if sufficient space for its upkeep is not allowed for between the outer walls
of the extensions and this fence.

3) Cars, 1 object because of inadequate provision on site: also, because on street parking
already congested.

Rationale.

Some flat owners are likely to have more than one car, and access will be difficult to all the
proposed parking spaces. This suggests that some owners will wish to park in the street..
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